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Representing all students of the 14 European schools, CoSup wants to make a stand on the budgetary cuts currently discussed. In others words: the future of the European schools. Today, we have the feeling that instead of improving our future, we are putting it at serious risk.

Firstly, Baccalaureate related subjects, such as natural science options or arts cannot be touched, because this will affect our education and prohibit a broad curriculum.  

Secondly, it is unacceptable to reduce the offer of classes in mother tongue, namely for SWALS students. This would go against two of the objectives of the European school system: “To give pupils confidence in their own cultural identity – the bedrock for their development as European citizens” and “to develop high standards in their mother tongue and in foreign languages”. 

Thirdly, we support the teachers concern and think that cuts must not affect the replacement of teachers. In fact, in some schools the recent achievements in teacher replacements could be compromised if the budget does not allow appropriate replacement. This shows again the current budgeting process driven by the Board of Governors is not aligned with the reality of the schools’ needs.

Subsequently, we strongly oppose any cuts to the curriculum that will further reduce the teaching quality in the European Schools, namely in the larger ones.  It can already be seen today that Baccalaureate results for the larger schools are trailing behind; this trend must not be re-enforced through these cuts. Efficiency savings should be directed at non – Baccalaureate related subjects, but not at the core curriculum.
Taking these points into consideration, the high cost created for students by preventing them from studying many subjects in their mother tongue, as well as guaranteeing them a fair amount of options being created for their Baccalaureate is against the general concepts upon which the European school system is built and does not correspond to the minimal gain acquired by the resulting budget savings from this new budget. CoSup calls upon the Board of Governors to not take this ill-advised path, as it is an unreasonable way of implementing budget cuts and is playing with our future!
Seve Zirimba

President of CoSup
Conseil Supérieur Des Elèves
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